
 
 

 
 
April 13, 2020 
 
 
 
Budget Saver Fans: 
 
The Ziegenfelder Company’s top priority is the health and safety of our employees, customers, 
consumers and communities.  As a food manufacturer, we have a responsibility to continue to 
produce great tasting treats for our customers and consumers during this difficult time.  We have 
made significant changes to our operation and processes to create the safest working space 
possible for all our employees.  We have added additional cleaning and sanitation procedures, 
employee distancing and other safety measures in our production facilities to ensure that we can 
continue to operate without interruption.  The Ziegenfelder Company is committed to keeping 
each of our employees safe as they support our consumer demand.   
 
We value the ability to serve you and will continue producing the treats that help you smile while 
keeping our tribe members smiling as well.   
 
I want to personally assure you that we are doing everything possible to help our retail partners 
keep their shelves full.  We don’t anticipate any challenges in filling future orders.  We look 
forward to helping to bring you many smiles with our really cool treats as we all do what we can 
to help overcome this pandemic. 
 
Stay Safe. 
 
 
 
 
 
P.J. Turner 
Chief Customer Officer 
 
Ziegenfelder Company 
87 18th Street 
Wheeling, WV 26003 
 


